
Congratulations on participating in the very first Crimson Hawk Elementary Band Summit at 
IUP!  All of us in the Department of Music are excited at having you on campus on April 4th!  
Please find below the student schedule for Tuesday, April 4th, as well as information about 
registration, parking, and other details for the day.  If you, your parents, or band director have 
any questions about the day’s events, I invite them to contact me at any time at 
reedtip@iup.edu.   
 
Student Schedule of Events – April 4th, 2023 
 
All events are taking place in Fisher Auditorium unless noted below: 
 
8:00 – 9:00  Registration   Fisher Auditorium Loading Dock Area  
9:00 – 11:30  Rehearsal    
11:30 – 12:45  Lunch         
12:45 – 2:30  Rehearsal    
2:30 – 3:30  IUP Faculty and Student Recital   
3:30 – 5:00  Rehearsal    
5:00 – 6:15  Dinner – Pizza Party   
6:15 – 6:45  Change for Concert   
6:45pm  Tuning     
7:00pm  Concert     
 
Concert Dress 
 
Dress for the concert will be the t-shirt for the event, as well as dark pants that are a solid 
color (jeans, khakis, etc. are all fine).  Please feel free to wear the t-shirt over another short or 
long-sleeved shirt.  Also, please feel free to wear comfortable footwear, including tennis shoes.   
 
Parking 
 
Free parking for the concert is available in the parking garage located behind Cogswell Hall.  
The garage may be accessed from either Grant Street or Papermill Avenue (please find a 
downloadable IUP Campus Parking map on this website – it is lot number 19).  Parking is free 
after 5pm on weekdays in the garage provided that you do not park in a space with a 24/7 
placard.  After 5pm, you may park in any space or spaces labeled with an “R” or “Reserved” 
(without a 24/7 placard).  Additional parking is available in lot numbers that are indicated on the 
IUP Campus Parking map.  The closes lot numbers to Fisher Auditorium are 49, 38, 39, 11, 2, 
and 37.  Parking is free in these lots as well after 5pm provided you do not park in a reserved 
space.    
 
 



Meals 
 
All snacks and a pizza party dinner are included in the registration fee.  Students and directors 
must bring their own lunch to campus.  However, chips, cookies, and drinks will be provided at 
lunchtime.   
 
Admission Fee for Concert 
 
$5 General Admission. 
 
Recording 
 
A downloadable recording of the concert is included in your registration fee.  All students will 
receive a document that has a QR code as well as a website address that will take them to a 
webpage.  This webpage will allow them download either the entire concert or individual 
pieces.   
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in April!   
 

Dr. Jason Worzbyt 
Professor of Bassoon 
Director of Adult and Community Bands 
Band Content Area Chair – Pennsylvania Music Educators Association 
reedtip@iup.edu 
724-388-6224 
 


